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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 11:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Forum Email Distribution - Prepayment of 2018 Property Taxes

 

From: ML Perlman <themlperlman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2017 7:52 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Jon Mark; Jane Veron; Manager's Department 

Subject: Forum Email Distribution - Prepayment of 2018 Property Taxes  

  

Dear Mayor - 

 

The Forum has distributed to its members the Village's Dec 23rd notice about prepayment of 

2018 property taxes. Link to the Forum email is here: http://conta.cc/2poPb0w 

 

Happy holidays, 

 

ML Perlman 

Scarsdale Forum President 

 

Mary Louise (ML) Perlman 

themlperlman@gmail.com  


